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FROM DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH'S HEALTH AND SOCIAL CARE VOLUNTEERING FUND (HSCVF)
[Derbyshire Gypsy Liaison Group] [DGLG] is today celebrating, thanks to £50.000 over three years  from the Department of Health's Health and Social Care Volunteering Fund (HSCVF). This vital funding will help us to enhance our work in our local community through the use of volunteers. DGLG   has always considered health promotion a very important part of our work and by using a pool of volunteers we aim to improve better health outcomes for our community.
DGLG is one of 51 organisations across England to receive funding from the HSCVF Local Grant Scheme 2011. The HSCVF enables these organisations to increase their capacity in volunteering in the health, public health and social care sector. 

Each successful organisation was selected for excellence in one of the following criteria:
· Patient-Led NHS;
· Delivering Better Health Outcomes;
· Improving Public Health; or
· Improving Health and Social Care.
Care Services Minister Paul Burstow said: 

“Volunteers are a great asset in promoting and improving health. The funding I have announced will mean The Health for Life project can get volunteers involved in providing real support that will help local communities and give the volunteers invaluable experience and skills.”
DGLG Coordinator said 
 “We are really excited at being able to undertake more health related work and this builds so well on to our  previous Your Health is Your Wealth project”
The HSCVF is innovative as the grant package includes integral, capacity building support. The HSCVF funding programme is designed to help voluntary, community and social enterprise organisations (VCSEs) become more sustainable in order to deliver an effective role within their local community. VCSEs will also take forward elements of the Big Society by delivering services that will add value to statutory provision in their localities.
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